
July 28, 1933.0

• H. Gorbell, Esq, 
Assistant-Director of the Police City Hall,
Montreal, P, Q,

Department,

Dear Sir,

’"hile thanking you for 
July 26th with reference to 
street, I am afraid that I 
clear in my first letter.

your communication of 
the house at Ho,3454 University 

could not have made myself quite

1 did not intend to assert definitely that 
is keeping a disorderly house, because 

But such was reported to me, and I sought

-.ladame M# St* Pierre 
I do not know.
such assistance 
whether eueh a charge was true

as the Police might give me in making sure
or false.

Yours faithfully,

f

Principal
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